
 

 

19th December 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

KS1 Stay & Learn 
 
Thank you to everyone that attended our first Stay & Learn, which we held in October.  We 

received positive feedback from both the grown-ups and the children and we hope you found it 

useful. 

 

We will be running a second Stay & Learn on Thursday 11th January 2018 from 2:15pm-

3:15pm.  This event will have a maths focus.   

 

During the Stay & Learn you will be given the opportunity to spend time with your child in their 

classroom and see what happens during teaching time. We hope these events will give you a 

good understanding of the children’s learning and also give you some ideas about how to 

support your child at home to ensure consistency between home and school. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Jen Dyson 
KS1 Phase Leader 

 

KS1 Stay & Learn 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 

 
I will be attending the Stay and Learn on Thursday 11th January [  ] 

 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 

 


